M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 8, 2015
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for the New Maintenance Building  BG#15-219

The bid opening for the New Maintenance Building Project was held on October 8.  There were five proposals received.  The lowest proposal was from Perkins/Carmack, in the amount of 


$4,358,163.  Alternate #1, #2 and #4 were accepted.  The bid tabulation sheet and the revised BG-1 are attached for your review. 

I recommend the board accept the proposal from Perkins/Carmack, and the revised BG-1, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
